

Newsletter Christmas 2013





Christmas Greetings

As I reflect on the past year and look forward to celebrating the coming of Christ at Christmas I know many people in need in our community have come to experience His love through the efforts of Co-Ordinators and Volunteers who have reached out through their parish care programs in so many ways. On behalf of all of the people you have helped ... Thank You!

We have had the pleasure of working with many Priests, Co-Ordinators, and Volunteers from parishes throughout the Archdiocese including Benedict Care (Applecross), Xavier Care (Armadale/Serpentine), Morecare (Bateman), Thomas Care (Claremont), Rosary Care (Doubleview), Holy Family Care (Kalamunda), St Pauls Community Care (Mt Lawley), Theresa Care (Nedlands), John Paul Care (Willetton) and we were particularly delighted to work with Fr Nelson Po and the Co-Ordinators of Notre Dame Care (Cloverdale) in the planning of the relaunch of their program early next year.

It was great to catch up with Co-Ordinators at our 'Year of Faith' Gathering in July which commenced with Mass celebrated by Fr Karol Kulczycki followed by very interesting and informative presentations and group discussions facilitated by Sr Philomena Burrell, Director Maranatha Centre for Adult Faith Formation.

As indicated in our May 2013 newsletter we have worked hard to offer a more 'hands on' support role for Co-Ordinators and have been able to prepare a number of brochures, posters and recommitment forms for various parishes and you will see later in this newsletter a number of template documents that have been added to our website for you to download.

As we contemplate the birth of Christ this Christmas may He lead us to the joy of experiencing and knowing our loving and humble God.

Peter Mc Minn

In Giving We Receive

The one who sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and the one who sows bountifully will also reap bountifully.

2 Corinthians 9:6

God of love there are times when I need to take care of myself and times when I need to serve others generously.

Help me to choose wisely how I use my time and energy and to serve, always, with a gracious and loving heart. 'Inviting God In' by Joyce Rupp

The ultimate expression of generosity is not in giving of what you have, but in giving of who you are.

Johnnetta B. Cole





Newsletter Christmas 2013

Document Resource

To assist in the design and creation of commonly used forms and documents we have added a number of new templates which can be downloaded from our website. Go to 'forms for downloading' in the Co-Ordinators area (www.catholicoutreach.org.au). The templates highlight areas for the insertion of the Parish name and logo and the Program name. Our staff are available to help you prepare these documents so please contact us if you would like any assistance.





Newsletter Christmas 2013





Newsletter Christmas 2013



Nativity Story 2006 Movie

What is it to be visited and what is it to be a visitor?

Firstly the visited are Zechariah, Mary and Joseph each of whom are visited by an angel.

They are surprised. They listen. They respond.

Zechariah was troubled when he saw the angel but being assured, he listened, he questioned, then acted finally calling his son "John" as directed.

At Nazareth, Mary who was also greatly troubled was assured, listened, questioned then made an active acceptance.

Joseph was visited in a dream. Told not to fear, he listened to the angel and when he awoke from sleep he followed the angel's command.

Then Mary becomes the visitor to Elizabeth. She does not delay.......Mary arose and went in great haste.

Elizabeth and her unborn child are surprised......the babe leapt in her womb.

Elizabeth speaks and Mary listens......blessed are you among women,

and blessed is the fruit of your womb......and blessed is she who believed.

Mary responded in praise.....my soul magnifies the Lord.

And then Mary remains with Elizabeth through her final stages of pregnancy.

As visitors we can bring surprise to the housebound.

We can listen to their story or concerns.

We can offer help, information and affirm them in their decisions.

Finally do not delay but let us be open to our neighbour's needs.

Reflection Dorothy Johnston, Rosary Care



Committee of Management Update



Adrian Irdi, a lawyer with Irdi Legal, joined the Committee of Management of Catholic Outreach in August 2010. During his busy term of office he also provided us with valuable guidance on the Catholic Outreach Mandate and revised Constitution. Although Adrian retired from the Committee in November 2013 he has generously offered to assist us in legal matters in the future.

Fayann D'souza Media Producer | Communications & Media, Catholic Archdiocese of Perth, joined the Committee of Management of Catholic Outreach in August 2013. Fayann's skills and experience in media and marketing complement the skills of other members of the committee.



On behalf of the Catholic Outreach
Committee of Management & Staff
we would like to take this
opportunity to wish you
and your family a holy,
joyful and peaceful
Christmas
and a happy and safe New Year.